
Hey there Gulfside!  First I want to remind everyone that there is no school on 
Monday as it’s a teacher planning day to complete report cards.  We will see boys 
and girls back to school on Tuesday morning with breakfast beginning at 9:20, first 
bell to go to class at 9:30 and finally the tardy bell at 9:40.  See you on time little 
Pelicans!   
 
Tuesday we go back to our usual clubs for the week, kicking off Primary Yoga right 
after school.   
 
Wednesday is picture retake day boys and girls and intermediate Yoga in the 
afternoon.   
 
Thursday morning we need all our SAC members for our monthly meeting 
beginning at 8 am.  Remember how important the attendance is in order to become 
a 5 Star School.  If you can’t make it please reach out to Michelle our school 
secretary to see about setting up a conference call.  Also Thursday morning is our 3rd 
grade book club and 4th grade chorus.   
 
Lastly we have 5th grade chorus on Friday morning.  Mrs. O’Keefe would also like to 
share that next week’s 5th grade chorus will be on Thursday morning due to the 
Enterprise Village Field Trip on Friday morning next week.  Speaking of 5th grade 
field trip, parents we are looking for volunteers for this awesome field trip.  This is 
an amazing day for the kids and you won’t want to miss it.  Just go online to our 
website and click the link to be a school volunteer.  You can also call Mrs. Galati, our 
parent involvement coordinator and she will assist you as well.  Be sure to let your 
child’s teacher know you want to volunteer.   
 
Mark your calendars for Friday the 27th , it is our annual Halloween parade.  
Costumes have to be school appropriate; no weapons and no blood.  We invite 
families on that morning as well to join us in the bus loop.   
 
Thanks for all your support families and hoping you have a fantastic week!   


